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The first clinical trials at the Provincial Oncology Clinic were carried out as early as 2010 (then as the 

Regional Oncology Centre) in the field of non-small cell lung cancer. 

In 2012, a study in the field of melanoma was launched, while currently most clinical trials are 

conducted in breast cancer. 

As a place of research, the Oncology Clinic is constantly developing; highly qualified Research Teams 

and experience in managing oncological patients have a chance to provide the most modern 

treatment methods for patients from the entire region and beyond. 

 


